
 
 
 
 

Central Plains Dairy Association Statement: 
The board of directors of the Central Plains Dairy Association through our management staff is 
monitoring the developments in response to the COVID-19 virus. At this time, no federal restrictions are 
in place in response to the COVID-19 virus that would prevent meetings and travel in the United States, 
including travel to South Dakota.  We understand attendance at the Central Plains Dairy Expo is a 
personal and/or corporate decision (by your employer). We respect your decision to attend and at this 
time our meeting remains scheduled as is. 
 
For further questions regarding the COVID-19 please see the CDC’s website: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html  
 
 
 
Denny Sanford Premier Center Statement:  
The Sioux Falls Convention Center is closely monitoring the latest developments regarding the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) globally and any impact it may have on our day-to-day operations.  The health 
and safety of our guests and employees is our top priority. 
  
Through public health organizations such as the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the World Health 
Organization (WHO), we are staying abreast of the latest updates and developments as they occur. We 
will continue to be guided by the prevention and best practices recommendations of these organizations, 
in conjunction with our local public health officials.   
  
Our local staff is also being supported by ASM Global corporate resources to ensure that we implement 
operational best practices throughout our network of facilities.  
  
We look forward to hosting your event and will continue to work with you to provide you with the most 
up to date information possible. Please feel free to reach out to Mike Krewson, General Manager, 
directly if you wish to further discuss. 
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